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We are looking forward to an exciting conversation about tuition assistance
opportunities available for ECE practitioners through the PASSHE PDO. We will

be joined by PDO Coordinator, Lane Colburn, to discuss upcoming course
offerings, eligibility, and answer any questions you may have. Please invite any

staff who will benefit from this information!

Featuring: Lane Colburn
Northeast Regional Coordinator, PASSHE PDO

Tuesday May 23rd, 2023 

1:00 PM - 3:00 PM

Zoom

Click HERE to Register Now!

https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIrdO6trz8rHtV4sCPzjs_LuaTbulk8YN9H



